
    
GRACE CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL 

Permission Request for Photo and Media Use  
2023-2024 

At Grace Christian Preschool, we like to record activities and special events through 
pictures and videos.  These may be used to share memorable moments with current 
and potential preschoolers and their families.  Also, teachers may want to email class 
photos to you in order for you to see your child in action in the classroom 

Know that photographs and names of children will not be posted on any social media 
(i.e. Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and Snapchat).   
	  
Please complete this form and acknowledge whether or not you are giving permission 
for your child to be photographed and videotaped during the 2023-2024 school year.   

_____________________________________________________________________ 
Child’s Name 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian	 	 	 	 	 Date 

Please check: 

_____	I give permission for my child to appear in photographs and videos of 
Grace Christian Preschool and its programs. 

	 _____	I do not give permission for my child to appear in photographs or videos  
of Grace Christian Preschool and its programs.


